
I recently saw an interesting quote on the 
internet and a Bible verse that backed it up. 
It said, “Did you know God has a phone 
number?” It is Jeremiah 33:3

“Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and 
show thee great and mighty things, which 
thou knowest not.” KJV 

What a powerful verse that shows us that 
God hears us and is available to answer when 
we call him any time, day or night.

During one of our worship meetings, 
we called on God in prayer for guidance.  
How  should we improve our reach to more 
people when we do public outreach? We 

felt impressed to publish and share monthly 
appeal brochures for each Project on top of 
our phone calls and personal newsletters. 

We based the brochures on the Focus on the 
Future grid concept in the Airways magazine. 
Each month will feature meaningful content 
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Dear AWA Family and Friends,
A special thanks to all who 

have been actively partnering with 
us through prayers and financial 
support. “Hold thou me up, and I 
shall be safe: and I will have respect 
unto thy statutes continually”.   
Ps 119:117

Many times in aviation we are 
thankful for what does not happen.  
Recently we had an experience 
wherein we could see the Lord’s 
hand of protection.  

We had been requested to fly 
the Regional Chairperson and two 
other passengers from the village 
of Baramita back to our home base, 
Mabaruma.  Although the flight 
was a little delayed due to weather, 
I (Darren) met the officials there, 
and we prepared for departure.  
Holding the brakes, I pushed in the 
throttle for take-off from Baramita.  
The engine reached full power and 
I released the brakes and headed 
down the runway.  On performing 

the pre-landing checks I noticed 
nothing amiss.  It was only when 
we landed on the Mabaruma 
runway that I realized my right 
brake was not working.  Since the 
brakes also affect steering, it was a 
struggle to keep the plane centered 
on the runway with only one brake 
working.  I was praying we could 
stop in time.  The short tar strip 
sped by beneath us as we saw the 
end drawing closer.  I couldn’t use 
the full braking capacity of the left. 
I was still going too fast.  There was 
only one other thing I could do.  As 
we went off the end of the runway 
and onto the short section of grass 
I lifted my right foot (which was 
helping with the steering) while 
pressing my left foot to the floor, 
and applied full left brake, which 
swung the plane around 180 
degrees.  Thankfully we weren’t 
going too fast for this.  I taxied 
over to the hangar and as I did 
so, the Chairperson commented, 

“The Lord is merciful!”  I agreed.  
Conditions on the runway could 
have been far less favourable.  One 
look at the leaking hydraulic fluid 
revealed the cause.  I was able 
to locate the crack the next day.  
Thankfully, I had a similar piece 
of aluminum piping on hand and 
could replace the section within a 
couple of hours.   

A few days later we were 
requested to fly a patient to 
Bemichi, a village about halfway 
between Mabaruma and the capital.  
When I met the man I learned 
that he had just had surgery.  His 
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and needs about each project. Our goal is to 
keep you better updated to help you make 
a well-informed choice when contributing. 

The first brochure sent out was on the 
“Northern Ontario Project,” and, by now, 
you would have received it. I encourage you 
to hold it in your hands, make the call to 
God in prayer, and listen to His powerful 
voice message. We know your impactful 
contributions have made a difference in the 
past. We have faith that God has great plans 
for the Northern Ontario Project, He just 
needs to receive the call to give direction.

I know I rely on my direct phone line to 
God. When I call, I leave a voice message and 
wait for His return call. He always answers. 
Yes, it is difficult to keep in touch, but don’t 

wait to learn about His mighty power and 
things that may await you…The phone line 
goes both ways.

After your thoughtful prayer, we 
encourage you to call AWA to share in a 
monthly, caring donation. Here is our 
phone number, 778-753-6564 

Call us, we look forward to hearing from 
you.

-Ray and Julie Young

“You heavens above, rain down My 
righteousness;

    let the clouds shower it down.

Let the earth open wide,

    let salvation spring up,

let righteousness flourish with it;

    I, the LORD, have created it.”

— Isaiah 45:8
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President of AWA, Ray Young and his 

wife Julie, Administrative Secretary, 

manage the Northern Ontario 

Project and oversee the Philippines, 

Nicaragua, and Guyana


